
The European Commission intends to award a 
multiple framework service contract for financial 
and/or/systems audits for development projects in 
Gaborone, Botswana with financial assistance from 
the European Development Programme (EDF). The 
contract notice is available from Delegation of the 
European Commission to the Republic of Botswana 
and SADC, Plot 758 Robinson Rd, Extension 2, 
Gaborone and it is also published on the EuropeAid 
website: 
https://webgate.ec.europa.eu/europeaid/online-
services/index.cfm?do=publi.welcome. 

The deadline for submission of applications is 
05/05/2014 at 1600 hrs.
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